Nottingham West PTO 

First Meeting November 7th, 2013
Co-Presidents – Jennifer Nangle & Barbara Hayes
Treasurer – Karen Provencher
Secretary – Suzanne Dozois
· Fundraiser Items have arrived- letters went out to all parents who ordered and pick up has begun

· Spirit Wear Items are on sale until November 15th- items are expected in time for the holidays

· Roller Skating- November 14th from 6-8 at Roller Kingdom… come in your favorite sports jersey. Skating is $3.00 (cash/check) per person at the door and skates are $3.00 (cash only) for those needing skates
· Uno’s Family Fundraiser Night, Daniel Webster Highway- November 20th from 5:30-7:30 at the Amherst Street location. Flyers have gone home.
· HOT Status- Maryjoy

· Hospitality Update- Kerrie

· Book Fair Update- Christine Grivas

· Holiday Shop Update- Jennifer Nangle
· Holiday Wrapping Night- Jennifer Nangle  

Donations of holiday wrapping paper needed by November 15th.

November 18th Wrapping night in library from 6-8 pm. Can’t make it? Interested in wrapping from home?? Please let Jennifer know and she will have items ready for you.
· Holidays Around the World- Jennifer Nangle

December 6th. We will need people to help run tables for this event- and without it we cannot run the event. Ideally two people per table would be wonderful! There will be a total of 10 tables- possibly 6 in the cafeteria and 4 in the gym. (We will only be using half the gym as the other half will be for bookfair.)

· Treasurer Report

· New Items to Discuss?

· Our next meeting is on Wednesday December 4th in the library, we'd love to see you there! 

